
Submitter: Robin Nelson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This bill is incredulous. It allows people to put up residence/tent/tarps/garbage 

wherever they please in public places. Have you seen the sides of the freeway? The 

sidewalks downtown? It is shameful. I used to visit downtown Portland often...now I 

avoid it. I used to brag about it's cleanliness to visitors...not anymore. It's an 

embarrassment.  

It is time to remedy our homeless problem. This bill is not the way. 

  


